
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
ANNUAL PRIZE GIVING – THURSDAY 23rd NOVEMBER 2023 
 
We have pleasure in inviting you and your child to our annual Prize Giving on Thursday 23rd 
November 2023.  This will be an informal event, to be held in our school hall from 4pm until 6pm.  
 
There will be awards in each subject area, in addition to which there will be an opportunity for 
your child to collect their GCSE certificates.   
 
Would you please let us know whether or not you and your child will be attending, either by returning 
the attached reply slip to school, by telephoning the school office on 338 2120, or by email to Lisa 
Jones, Headteacher’s PA, at ljones@allsaintscatholiccollege.com.  Please also indicate how many 
guests you would like to bring with you (subject to a maximum of two per pupil).  I should be grateful 
if you could let me have your replies by Monday 13th November 2023 at the latest.   
 
We look forward to seeing you again on 23rd November 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr D Bibby 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
PRIZE GIVING REPLY SLIP – TO BE RETURNED TO THE SCHOOL BY MONDAY 13TH 
NOVEMBER 2023 
 
 
I ……………………………………………… (insert pupil’s name) will/will not be attending the  
 
Annual Prize Giving on Thursday 23rd November 2023. 
 
I wish to bring …….. guests with me (maximum of 2 per pupil). 
 
 
Signed  ………………………………………… Date …………………………………… 
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